HONG KONG

Suspension of Potable Water Supply

Please be informed that due to replacement works from
Water Services Department, potable water supply will be
temporarily suspended between 2:00pm and 4:00pm on

Monday, 24 Apr 2017. We apologize for the inconvenience

caused.

Thank you for your kind attention.

Club Management
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